

Headmaster Mr Nicholas Bevington head@townclose.com

14 Ipswich Road, Norwich, Norfolk NR2 2LR (01603) 620180 www.townclose.com

24th May 2019

Dear Parents

Under 13 Hard Ball Cricket Tournament

Your daughter has been chosen to represent Town Close at a cricket tournament on **Saturday 8th June at Langley Prep at Taverham Hall.** The tournament starts at 9.00am and is scheduled to finish at 4.45pm.

If required, the School will provide transport by minibus, leaving Town Close at 8.15am and returning to school at 5.30pm. However, if you wish, you can take your daughter directly to and from the venue.

The team is as follows: Eloisa Ford, Daisy Clabburn, Katy Burton, Annabelle Royall, Erin Wilcox, Nora Østergaard, Sophie Bush, Zara Hunter, Rosie Wharton.

Please email me at jwilcox@townclose.com to confirm your daughter's availability and your preferred transport arrangements. Should you need to contact me in an emergency on the day, I will have the school mobile 07881 620839 with me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Jacquie Wilcox Head of Girls' Games